
In response to the Covid-19 Pandemic, the Chief Justice of the 
Tennessee Supreme Court published an Order Extending State 
of Emergency and Reinstating Suspension of In-Person Court 
Proceedings through January 2021 and jury trials through February. 
Grand Jury will not meet in January. Those of you summoned for 
duty, please do not report on Wednesday, December 30. The Carroll 
County Circuit Court will inform you of a new Grand Jury date. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding during these 
challenging times.

God bless you and your family this Holiday Season.

Respectfully,
Sarah BradberryN
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